Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly,Idaho
83341

June 25,1968

Dr., Douglas S, Byers,
Phillips Street
Andover, Massachusetts
01810

Dear Dougs

Thanks so much for you letter of June 17th and plsase excuse
the tardy reply. Left on the 10th of June for the "elrele-tour®of
the various Southwest digs and have just returned home, As usual,
the Grasshopper site is turning up some labulous material., Saw
your very good friends, Junius Bird and Woruington, at the Kersey
dig and they, too, are finding bison bones with Eden and Seottsbluff
tools in association. A very enjovable trip, but very hotl

Swanson has set the month of October for my tour East and, as
yet, I do not have a starting day for that month, I do hope I can
get to Andover to see the material there and have a visit with you,
but ean not say for sure right now until I talk further with Earl
about the finance., Regarding our conversation in Santa Pe about the
serapers, if you could send me a representative sample or sketches,
I will be glad to make any coumments I can about the technology involved,

I am most anxious to see the Bull Brook material and will keep
my fingers crossed for October and hope we can get up to Mass., Will
let you know definitely when my plans are firmed up.

I do hope that you will have a most enjoyable summer and will
be looking forward to seeing you this fall,

Yours very truly,

Don E. Crabtrae

’“ th\aaj



